
 
  
USD 353 Families, 
 

As we navigate through this constantly changing situation, please know that our USD 

353 Special Education staff will be working to meet the services of your students to the best of 

our abilities.  In trying to meet these services through distance learning, we are going to have to 

be flexible in the delivery and amount of time we serve your student.  Communication will be 

integral in this process.  With that being said, if you have any questions or concerns about your 

student’s services please communicate with either the IEP case manager or your building 

administrators. 

 
 
Daniel Farley 
USD 353 Director of Special Programs 
 
 


